
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Programmatic Agreement Under the National Historic Preservation Act in accordance with 36 

CFR 800.14 (b)(ii), The County of Trumbull provides public notice and welcomes public comment 

on a programmatic agreement (PA) developed to govern compliance with the National Historic 

Preservation Action for implementation of the following: Administration of federal grant 

programs, which includes funds appropriated through the United States Department of Housing 

and Urban Development (HUD), the State of Ohio Department of Development, and/or other 

related federal programs as amended from time to time, such as the American Rescue Plan Act 

(ARPA). The programmatic agreement is available for review at the address below. You may 

comment on the proposed programmatic agreement in writing, by mailing comments to: 

Andrew Cvetkovich, Environmental Coordinator, 185 East Market Street, Suite A, 2nd Floor, 

Warren, Ohio 44481 Room 206, or call 330-675-6640 or email 

Andrew.Cvetkovich@co.trumbull.oh.us. Comments are due 30 days from the date of this 

posting. Trumbull County will provide assistance to persons with disabilities needing 

interpreters or other auxiliary aids and services in order to participate in this review. Any 

requests for such assistance must be made by contacting Andrew Cvetkovich, Environmental 

Coordinator 330-675-6640 

To view the full document, click here. 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:VA6C2:94532e39-c0f5-4977-a2a9-5ab141fa5041

